
 

 
 

The Corvus Learning Trust is incorporated in England and Wales  

Company number 11045796 Registered Office: Edgbarrow School, Grant Road, Crowthorne, 

Berkshire, RG45 7HZ 

 

 

 

24th October 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

On Wednesday 13th November, Year 4 will be going to the Vue Cinema in Camberley to see 

Horrible Histories: The Rotten Romans as part of the history curriculum.  We will leave school at 

9.00am and return to school in time for lunch.   
 

Entry to the film is free, however there will be a contribution of £4.00 towards the cost of coach 

travel.  Pupils who are entitled to Pupil Premium will have the cost of the trip paid for from the 

Pupil Premium Budget. 

 

Please could you complete the attached permission slip and EV2 form and return all the forms to 

school by Friday 8th November. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. S. Lee                                        Miss. K. Davidson 

 __________________________________________________________________________  

 

Horrible Histories at the Vue Cinema 

 
I give permission for _____________________________________________ in Class _____ to 

attend the Horrible Histories Film at the Vue Cinema, Camberley on Wednesday 13th November. 

 

 

I enclose a contribution of:  _____________ 

 

 

I have paid online  

 

 

Signed: __________________________________________  
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